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From:
Sent: 25 January 2021 08:22
To: localplan
Subject: Scott Park 

CAUTION: External Email  

 
Dear sir/madame 
I am emailing you out of concern of losing the beautiful open space of the Scott Park.  
Can you tell me who owns the land and where the title deeds are, as as far as I am lead to believe it was 
gifted to the people.  
For that lady Councillor to say it gets used 1 day a year is alot of nonsense I have recorded numbers over 
this weekend and each day there has been 50 or more each day! From dog walkers, family's using play park, 
family's using flat area for drones, playing games, sledging, family's walking through to get to policies.  
Please listen to us people especially if the land was gifted to us. If it doesn't then please send me the proof of 
this.  
The flat open space is also used by the town band 2x a Yr also the pipe band, Local Scout group weekly, 
excercise groups weekly all obviously when Covid isn't here DON'T use covid to your advantage.  
I live in Scott Street and traffic is bad enough without construction site starting up.  
I was yesterday up buckholm hill for a walk with dog and took a photo of gala and the Scott Park was the 
only Green space in town!! DONT TAKE OUR ONLY GREEN SPACE FOR OUR MENTAL HEALTH 
AND WELL BEING.  
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Kind regards  
Debbie McEwan  
 
 
Get Outlook for Android 




